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29th January 2012

Dear Sakhile,

Thank you for your lefter regarding your school fees. We were very impressed with you and your
friend Bhabba, particularly with the fundraising that you had done for the Cetjwayo pre-school.

Your letter arrived at a very good time as we had decided to set-up a Changing Futures Scholarship
Programme for secondary school children. I have discussed your request with the other trustees of
our charity and we have agreed that you should be one of the first to be awarded a scholarship.

We are wilting to pay your fees for this year and next year (E11,000). Future awards of fees will be
dependent on you passing each year suce,essfully. We will liaise with Mrs Dziuban with regard to
payment of the fees.

Please keep us infonned on your progress at school and good luck with your studies.

Best regards

Yours sincerely

Steve Smith (on behalf of the trustees of Changing Futures)
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Fairway
Fairfield Road
Goring
Oxon
RG8 OEX
29th January 2012

Dear Bhabba,

Thank you for your letter regarding your school fees. We were very impressed with you and your
friend Sakhile, particularly with the fundraising that you had done for the Cetjwayo pre-school.

Your letter anived at a very good time as we had decided to set-up a Changing Futures Scholarship
Programme for secondary school children. I have discussed your request with the other trustees of
our charity and we have agreed that you should be one of the first to be awarded a scholarship.

We are willing to pay your fees for this year and next year (E't 1,000). Future awards of fees will be
dependent on you passing each year successfully. We will liaise with Mrs Dziuban with regard to
payment of the fees.

Please keep us informed on your progress at school and good luck with your studies.

Best regards

Yours sincerely

9,,
Steve Smith (on behalf of the trustees of Changing Futures)
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